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Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute of Georgia/Carolinas Names New Executive Director	
	
CHICAGO, January 6, 2021 – The Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute of Georgia/Carolinas has named Ray 
Clark as its new Executive Director. Clark most recently had been president of U.S. Formliner since 2012. 
 
In all, he has 22 years of experience in the precast concrete industry. In addition to his business leadership roles, 
he has served as an associate director on the Georgia/Carolinas PCI Board of Directors and was chair of its 
Education Committee. He has also served on the Board of Directors of the PCI Foundation, as well as the 
Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute (PCI), National Precast Concrete Association (NPCA), and Canadian Precast 
Concrete Institute (CPCI).  

	
“I am confident my professional business experience, coupled with my substantial association leadership, both 
past and present, will make a great fit for this role and provide the continued advancement for the 
association,” said Clark. “What I have done well throughout my career is also what I will do well as the 
Executive Director – unite like-minded professionals behind goals, strategies, and action to promote and 
enhance the precast concrete industry in Georgia, North Carolina, and South Carolina.” 
 
The current regional Executive Director and CEO, Peter Finsen, FPCI, Assoc. AIA, stepped down as Executive 
Director on January 1 and continues as CEO until his retirement on March 7. This will provide onboarding and 
assist in a smooth transition of administrative service and technical, educational, and marketing promotion.  

Clark noted Finsen’s “20 years of dedicated service to Georgia/Carolinas PCI has built a strong foundation on 
which I look forward to continuing to maintain and build upon further. I believe we have a dedicated 
membership that is willing to tackle the strategic plan that you, the Executive Committee and the Board worked 
diligently to develop.” 
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About PCI 
Founded in 1954, The Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute (PCI) is a technical institute for the precast 
concrete structures and systems industry. PCI develops maintains, and disseminates the Body of Knowledge for 
the design, fabrication, and construction of precast concrete structures and systems. PCI develops consensus 
base standards, industry handbooks, quality assurance programs, certification, research and development 
projects, design manuals, continuing education and periodical publications. PCI members include precast  
concrete producers, erectors, suppliers, professional engineers and architects, educators, students, and 
industry consultants who complement the wide range of knowledge of precast concrete. For more additional 
information, visit pci.org.  
	


